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Purple Balloon Scavenger Hunt
In celebration of the Month of the Military Child we will be placing purple balloons around playgrounds 
for our little residents to �nd. Once found they can bring the balloon to our o�ce to receive a prize and 
have their picture taken for social media. This event will run during the whole month. 

Thank You For Attending
We would like to say a special thank you to everyone who tested their knowledge of the 
community by participating in our Multiple-choice Questionnaire Event.

Upcoming Events
For events and activities provided by Shaw AFB, please view the �yers within this newsletter for 
detailed information. 

Employee of the Month
Herbert (Herb) Simmons

Congratulations to Herb, who serves as our Quality Assurance 
Quality Control Specialist and has been a team member of the 
Shaw Family Housing Team for over 7 years. In his free time, he 
enjoys restoring/working on his 1979 Chevy C10 and going to car 
shows. What he loves about his job is being able to work as a team 
to ensure our new base housing tenants receive a quality home to 
move into.

Friendly Reminder
Just as a reminder, Terminix will not come and spray unless scheduled �rst. To schedule an 
appointment for Terminix please contact our Maintenance at 803-494-7047. 

Management Office
369 Rhodes Ave

Shaw AFB, SC 29152
Phone: 803-666-2210

Maintenance Office
5512 Sycamore St.

Shaw AFB, SC 29152
Phone: 803-666-2211

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
signi�cant sacri�ces moving from state 
to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods of 

time. We are proud to acknowledge and support the 
tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 
along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 
positive in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked 
to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask,  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us here 
at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer
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